
The Joint Select Committee on Australia’s Immigration Detention Network

To whom it may concern:

I ask the Senate to look carefully at the issue of Immigration Detention and, in 
formulating a response, seek to establish a just and humanitarian system in 
which refugees are no longer demonised in the media or subjected to lengthy 
detention facing uncertain futures. Children should never, under any 
circumstance, be held in detention.

I would like to see the Senate strenuously advocate a return to a bipartisan 
approach to the problem of refugees around the world.

Mary Ward


